
6/19/2007 
 
To: Pat Webb 
Fr:  Stang Enterprises 
Re: Name Addition to “The Sanctuary” Subdivision 
 
 
 
Dear Pat, 
 
I would like to add to the name of “The Sanctuary” Subdivision. We are currently 
submitting our final plans to Greenville County and have not submitted for final plat. The 
new subdivision name would be “The Sanctuary of Greenville” 
 
Thanks for your assistance in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me on 864-630-1434. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Boalt 
President 
Stang Enterprises 


